
Beaumont Newsletter View this email in your
browser

Forward this newsletter to any new Beaumont parents to SUBSCRIBE

January 26, 2019
  

    Beaumont Newsletter
  

A PTA PUBLICATION

School News

Beaumont Believers – We need you!
 The Beaumont Foundation needs your help pulling

off the UnAuction coming up on February 23rd.
Please check out the sign-up genius link and
consider lending a helping hand so we can pull this
mega party off! 

Beaumont's UnAuction
 The Beaumont Foundation has been working pretty

dang hard to put together a memorable and
successful 2019 UnAuction. We’ve been hustling
the streets of Portland but could use your help.
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Here’s what we need:

 1.  Please buy your tickets to the biggest & bestest
Beaumont party of the year and spread the word.
We promise this will be a good time. February 23rd!

 2.  Raffle prizes! Experiences, restaurants, swag,
merchandise, vacation homes galore is what we’re
shooting for. Have a hook-up you can tap? Pretty
please consider donating and/or reaching out to
your friends & businesses you love.

 3.  One bartender down and one to go! Are you
alicensed bartender? Know a licensed bartender?
We need you.

 4.  Keep your eyes peeled for a future sign-up
genius for volunteer opportunities. We truly cannot
pull this off alone.

 5.  Please email us at – we’d love your support on
pulling this shindig off. 

Success! 8th Grade vs. Staff Volleyball
Game

 An enormous thanks to Mr. Eltagonde, Mr. Moule
and all the other Beaumont teachers and staff who
organized the Volleyball game in such a short
amount of time and to those teachers and staff who
played! Thank you to all the 8th graders who gave
the staff a run for their money. And a huge thank
you to all the parent volunteers who sold tickets at
the door, concessions in the cafeteria, Beaumont
merchandise and helped clean it all up! The game
was loads of fun. It will happen again next year and
all you 6th and 7th grade families won't want to miss
it! 

Contribute to "Raise Our Voices"
Conference on Race

 March 5th-6th is the 2nd annual middle school
conference on race, "Raise Our Voices." This year's
conference has four workshops including an arts
integration component and an art piece for each
school to install back at their own school. 

 The 8 schools participating are: Beverly Cleary,
Beaumont, DaVinci, HarrietTubman, Laurelhurst,
Faubion, Ockley Green, and Vernon. The
conference is free to students.

  
Funding for this conference is based on a grant
from Teaching Tolerance, PPS equity department
funds, and donations left over from last year. While
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we have submitted requests and are waiting for
grant monies (hopefully) from Teaching Tolerance
and the PPS equity department, we still rely on
donations (no matter how small) to keep this
conference going strong. Please consider a
donation to help the larger cause. Donations are
used to help offset costs associated with lunch,
substitutes, snacks, transportation, workshop
presenter stipends, printing, artists, art materials,
badges, journals, wristbands, high school training,
and location fees. If grants are not approved, the
conference will still go on but without some aspects
like lunch, arts integration, and some supplies.

  
Thank you for your consideration, I know how often
requests and donations are asked of
families.Donate online or send a check made out to
Beverly Cleary School, reference "Raise Our
Voices" conference and mail to: Beverly Cleary
School, Attn: Rosanne Malmstrom, 1915 NE 33rd,
97212.  Please don't hesitate to contact
counselor Liz Kobsby email or at 503-916-6480 with
questions.    

Tuesday - Blazer Ticket Deadline 
 Looking for something to do Wednesday night?

How about catching the Blazers play the Utah Jazz
at the Moda Center? The deadline to order tickets in
sections reserved for Beaumont has passed. BUT
you can still order tickets to support Beaumont! And
Beaumont families are welcome to enter the
arena early to watch warm ups just a few rows
off the court.

  
Tickets that were being held for Beaumont are
now open for the public to purchase. However, you
may still be able to get tickets in Beaumont
sections if you want to sit near someone specifically
by calling Mike North with the Blazers at 503-963-
3978 to order over the phone in the next 2 days.
Beaumont families can also still purchase tickets
by using the promo code link below until January
30. Go, Blazers! Go, Beaumont! 
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The Portland Trail Blazers Community Night
for Beaumont Middle School will be

on Wednesday, January 30th at 7 pm.
Tickets start at $19. Come join fellow

Beaumont students, parents and staff as
Portland takes on the Utah Jazz.

  
Before the game, everyone in the Beaumont
group can enter the Moda Center early and

watch warm-ups just a few rows off the
court! A portion of each ticket sold will benefit
Beaumont PTA programs. Click the link and

enter promo code BMS
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Sparrow Clubs USA is a Washington non-profit
organization that helps schools "adopt" children with
diseases and raise funds to help cover medical
expenses. Beaumont is proud to sponsor our
new Sparrow, Grayson! He was born with Spina
Bifida, and we are extra excited to get to know him
and to help. Our kick-off Sparrow Assembly will be
January 31st from 10:51-11:41. If you can, please
join us for this positive, community service based
assembly. For every hour Beaumont students
participate in community service, they will earn $10
towards Grayson's medical bills. There is a bulletin
board outside of our library with more information
about Grayson, and that is where students will find
the needed Community Service Vouchers. Students
need to fill out a Community Service Voucher in
order to earn money towards Grayson's medical
bills. All vouchers need to be turned in to Mrs.
Goodwin. If you have any questions, please
contactMrs. Goodwin 

Save the Date
 February 13, 7:00-8:00pm 

 PTA General Meeting
 Beaumont Library 

 Topic:  Madison Rebuild Information
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Share a Little Love
 The PTA Clothes Closet is staffed by parent

volunteers and all PPS schools take turns providing
volunteers so families can get the help they need.
Beaumont's day to volunteer is Thursday,
February 14th.

  
Can you share a little love and help out between
9:30 am and 1:30 pm at Grant High on the Marshall
campus (3905 SE 91st)? Sign up here to help PPS
families clothe their kiddos. 

Community News

Parenting Workshop in February 
 Make this workshop one of your first steps to

understanding and relating to your children better.
The Whole Brain Child Workshop on February 10
from 9 am to 4 pm at Trelstad Counseling located
at 3449 NE 25th. Cost is $150 per person. 

  
Based on the New York Times Bestselling book,
learn how your child's developing brain works and
how you can nurture it. Role play specific scenarios
based on the 12 Whole Brain Strategies and
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practice solving problems within the workshop so
you are ready to use the techniques when you get
home. To enroll, contact Andrew Trelstad by emailor
at 503-757-4556.

  

Part-Time Track & Field Coaches Needed!!
 Do you want to share your passion and knowledge

of Track and Field with youth? You don’t need to be
a current or former competitive athlete to coach and
this is a great way to give back to the community.

  
Portland Interscholastic League Youth Sports
Program (PILYSP) is looking for assistant coaches
in the throwing, jumping, distance, and sprinting
events. Almost 2,000 Portland Public School 6th-8th
grade students participate in PILYSP Track and
Field.

  
Practices are held twice a week and are compatible
with most work schedules. The season runs from
the beginning of March to the end of May with
meets mainly on Thursdays and an occasional
Saturday.

  
If you are interested please email Diallo Lewis or
call 503-916-3223 for more information.

New Year, New Routines
 Check out PBOTs latest issue of Safe Routes to

School newsletter for ideas on getting active in the
new year. 
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